October 24, 1984

Mr. D. Jessen C/o Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station 22710 - 206 Ave. North Cordova, IL 61242

Dear Mr. Jessen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 11, 1984, regarding your annual meeting with offsite response agencies. This agency does not normally attend plant annual emergency preparedness training to offsite organizations; however, we would appreciate being kept aware of the dates for such training. This should be done by notifying Mr. T. Ploski of our office of the date of the training session. If scheduling allows, we may send a representative from Region III. Mr. Ploski may be contacted on (312) 790-5529.

Sincerely,

L. R. Greger, Chief

Emergency Preparedness and Radiological Protection Branch

cc w/ltr dtd 10/11/84 Resident Inspector, RIII DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

1E:35

1/1

8410290153 841024 PDR ADDCK 05000254 PDR

| OFFICE RITI/DRSS | RIII , | RIII / | RIII | RIVI | PLUE |
|------------------|---------|--------|------------|-------------|--------|
| SURNAME SMITH ME | Kers De | Risk | Chrispotim | os Phillips | Greger |
| DATE 10/24/84 | | | 10/24/84. | | |